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14 June 2024  
 
Dear Parent /Carer and Students,  
 
RE: Results day  
 
As we reach the final full weeks of GCSE Exams, I would like to remind you of some important dates.  
  
Exam Week 4 : 10th June – 14th June  
  
With many whole cohort examinations already concluded, students time in the Academy varies depending on 
individual’s exam timetables. Please ensure you keep working hard and are familiar with the early finishes to allow 
students to study at home. Revision materials will be provided for all these times. Details of the timings for this 
week have been provided by Mr Vaughan on ClassCharts announcements.  
  
Leavers Assembly: Friday 21st June ,11am -1pm  
  
We are looking forward to celebrating the end of the exams and remembering our students’ time with us over the 
last 5 years. This includes rewards, music, photographs, and plenty of shirt signing.  
  
Prom: Friday 28th June ,7pm – 11pm  
Prom tickets are still available to purchase on the Vericool system for £10.   
  
GCSE Results Day: Thursday 22nd August 2024  
  
Please find below the arrangements for Y11 results day when students can collect their examination results and 
speak with staff about their next steps to sixth form, college, or training.  
  
8.30am-12.30pm – students will be able to collect their results from the canteen area. We would ask that parents 
wait in the school carpark to minimise the numbers of people within the school site at this time.  
Students will also have the opportunity to discuss any questions or concerns they may have about their next steps 
with one of our Senior Leadership Members and Faculty Leaders. 
 
During this time, any questions regarding appeals must go to Mrs Treacy.  
  
After 12.30pm results will be posted to the address we hold on to our records.   
  
Students who are not able to collect their own results must email Mrs Ringrose, 
nringrose@cityofpeterboroughacademy.org stating the name of the person who will collect the results or the email 
address they wish the results to be sent to. The named person must have proof of identity when collecting the 
results.  
Relatives can collect the results from the main reception. 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Vaughan, Head of Year 11 

http://www.greenwoodacademies.org/
mailto:nringrose@cityofpeterboroughacademy.org

